
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Coronavirus  update 
 

Childcare: 
You can use registered childcare providers 
and nannies, however friends/family who do 
not live with you cannot visit your home to 
help with childcare unless they are part of 
your support bubble.  Children of parents 
who are separated are allowed to move 
between households. 
 

When the term household is used, it is 
referring only to the people you with and any 
support bubble in place. 
 

A support bubble is where a household with 
one adult joins with another household.  
Households within a bubble can still visit 
each other, stay overnight, and visit public 
places together. 
 

 

 

Star of the week challenge 

Starting from Monday 21st September, we will be 

introducing a star of the week challenge. 

Each class will be looking for their shining star who will on 

Friday be awarded a star of the week certificate and have 

their picture displayed in school for the week. 

Additionally, we will also be presenting a star of the week 

to the best class each Friday.  At the end of the half-term, 

the class that has won the award the most will be rewarded 

with a duvet day, where during the winter months they can 

come to school in pyjamas and have a relaxing day of fun to 

pay back their hard work. 

In the warmer weather this will change to fun activities 

outdoor. 

If you would like to see which class has won each week and 

who the weekly stars are, look on our new twitter page 

@broadietweets  

 

Nasal flu Vaccine 
The nasal flu process requires your consent online, the 
link is available on the homepage via our website. 
Please remember to complete either the YES or NO for 
your child to have this vaccine.  This must be done by  

Tuesday 29th September 2020. 

 

 

Reminder 

Please do not use the staff 

parking area when 

dropping off your children 

for Appleton Child Care 

Club.  We would like to 

remind you to please park 

respectfully and not to 

block other car owners in 

when you use the Cricket 

club car park. 

 

MacMillan – 25th September 2020 

Unfortunately, we are unable to do our yearly 

coffee morning.  If you would like to support this 

charity, please send in a donation with your child 

and we can send it off with our staff donation. 

https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus

